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Dear Committee,

I write to you as a mother of 3 beautiful older children and recently endured the loss of our baby in second
trimester | pray that my voice is not only heard but felt.

When | was holding my precious baby who at the fragile age of 14 weeks was a perfect looking human being it
toor my heart at the thought that a bill is being considered to remove all safe guards of abortion.

Life is begun at the point of conception and this life needs to be protected.

The bond that a mother has, even s mother that says she doesn't want her child so real and powerful and a
woman will the rest of her life deal with the devastating never talked about feeling of having gone through an
abortion.

Rather then removing those few safe guards from the right of the baby give the expecting mother other forms of
help, even adoption options rather then killing an innocent life.

Pls stand for the right of the ones who's voice cant be heard.
Thank you.

Simida Cost





